

Longstone CE (VA) School The Cross DE45 1TZ

Telephone: 01629 640377

Email: enquiries@longstone.derbyshire.sch.uk
Website: www.longstone.derbyshire.sch.uk
Interim Headteacher: Mrs Sophie Rawding

Friday 26th January 2024

National Storytelling Week

Dear Parents and Carers,

Next week we are celebrating National Storytelling Week in school. This is a week to celebrate the art of storytelling and the power stories have to connect, entertain and inspire.

In school we are going to be taking part in some exciting storytelling activities.

On *Monday 29th January*, parents/carers are invited to our Reading Together event. This is an opportunity to share books with your child/children within school. Parents/carers welcome from *3pm* - *3:30pm*.

On *Friday 2nd*, children will be sharing stories with other children in a buddy reading activity. Children are encouraged to bring their favourite book from home to read together with another child in school.

Throughout the week, children will be participating in activities to create their own stories as part of their class work, letting their imagination run wild.

Do also keep an eye out on SeeSaw for bedtime stories read by our wonderful staff.

Many Thanks,

Georgina Sedgwick English Leader